
CSE and Industry 

3rd CSE Industry Integrated Computing 

Curricula. 

 After the successful 2nd Workshop with industry senior practitioners 

in Cyber-Security (oct. 2016) the Department of Computer Science and 

Engineering (CSE) recently hosted its 3rd Industry Integrated Computing 

Education Curricula Workshop. The event was supported by Qatar National 

Research Fund (QNRF) through the Pro-SKIMA project. During this 

workshop, we invited Qatar University Alumni, industrial and academic 

members, in addition to experts in collaborative education from Europe. 

This time the workshop focused on the university alumni as their opinion is 

highly important: They are in the right position to give feedback about their 

experience regarding the adequacy of their academic training in their 

current occupations and to identify possible challenges and gaps they may 

have faced when they joined their workplaces. 
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